

SUGGESTION FORM INDIAN POLICY AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE

The Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District Indian Policy and Procedures Committee (IPPC) is currently soliciting suggestions for improving the School District's Native student performance and experience. These suggestions will be used at the public IPPC meetings to be held at the Saxman Community Center on December 11th and December 13th, 2012. Individuals do not have to be in attendance to submit suggestions. Suggestions received by December 11th will be reviewed as well. They can be emailed to ippc@kgbsd.org; or mailed to: IPPC

333 Schoenbar Rd Ketchikan, AK 99901

	2116, Business Manager, Ketchikan Gateway Borough
-	
Name	Contact Telephone